RUSH TOWNSHIP MINUTES

Rush Township Trustees met in regular session on Monday, March 7, 2022 at 7:00 PM at the Township
Building in North Lewisburg. Present were Cinda Bailey, Ed Funderburgh and Andy Heath.

Ed Funderburgh called the meeting to order. The minutes of the meeting held on February 21, 2022
were approved as read.

The following receipts were reported:

14-2022 VERNON FUNERAL HOMES INC. 850.00
15-2022 VERNON FUNERAL HOMES INC. 350.00
16-2022 WILLIAM (BILL) & NANCY DONOHOE 1000.00
17-2022 AMANDA WARNER 500.00
18-2022 SET N STONE 86.40
18-2022 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY AUDITOR 12565.58
20-2022 PARK NATIONAL BANK 9.81
21-2022 VERNON FUNERAL HOMES INC. 50.00
22-2022 VERNON FUNERAL HOMIES INC. 350.00
23-2022 NEWCOMER CREMATIONS & FUNERALS 350.00
24-2022 STATE OF OHIO 167.28
25-2022 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY AUDITOR 92614.53
25-2022 CHAMPAIGN COUNTY AUDITOR -48597.00

The following bills were presented for payment:

08-2022 OHIO SCHOOL DISTRICT INCOME TAX 123.42
10-2022 OHIO DEPARTMENT OF TAXATION 228.66
11-2022 UNITED STATES TREASURY 1315.33
12-2022 BUREAU OF WORKERS' COMPENSATION 95.38
6003 NORTH LEWISBURG WATER & SEWER 60.00
6004 AES OHIO 30.58
6005 AES OHIO 96.78
6006 PIONEER RURAL ELECTRIC 51.61
6007 REPUBLIC SERVICES 110.69
6008 LANTZ SALES COMPANY 500.00
6009 HERITAGE COOPERATIVE 16.60
6010 CINDA K. BAILEY 592.10
6011 EDWARD D. FUNDERBURGH 879.31
6012 STEPHEN A. HEATH 879.32
6013 BRADLEY G. HERRON 123.81
6014 RANDY L. HUNT 1439.11

6015 KATHLEEN A. PACKMAN 1259.83



Andy moved to pay the bills, Cinda seconded. Allin favor. Fiscal officer instructed to issue warrants for
the same.

Correspondence was gone over.

Jane Napier, Champaign County Assistant Prosecutor, spoke to the Trustees about the proposed 40
megawatt solar farm that is being planned on McCarty Road. A special Zoning Commission meeting will
be held at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, March 16, 2022 at the Municipal Building in Woodstock. The
Commission will be reviewing a model zoning text for solar energy systems in Rush Township.

Old Business:

The fiscal officer reported to the Trustees that the recent application for tax exemption status on the
property at 10624 Urbana Woodstock Pike has been approved.

The Township has received $167.28 in redistributed unclaimed funds from the American Rescue Plan
Act.

New Business:

Road work (2.1 miles) from Urbana Woodstock to the Township line on McMahill Road was discussed.
This will include widening the road and pug mix to be applied. The Champaign County Engineer’s office
will be working on this project with an estimated cost of $333,000.00. More detailed estimates will be

sent to the Township at a later date. Andy made a motion to accept the project, seconded by Cinda.
Roll call was taken. All in favor. Motion passed.

The next meeting will be held on Monday, March 21, 2022 at 7:00 PM.

Being no further business, Andy made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Cinda.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kathy Packman, Fiscal Officer W/ \JDC“\»C /z/mﬁ/«/
Chairman %M%AI/Z




